Our School Values: Responsibility - Respect - Kindness - Honesty = Excellence

Peterborough Primary School and Yunta Campus

Phone 86512102

Newsletter





Term 4 Week

Welcome to Week 6!

From the Principal

Transition Week

Transition week is an exciting time for students. It is an opportunity to get a feel for their next phase in the learning journey. This week our year 7 students are spending 4 days at the high school where they will get to meet staff, students and engage in lessons. Our new receptions in 2019 have their last transition day today. Their transition has taken place over the last 4 weeks with increasing amounts of time. As for the other transition points for students, they had a day in their new classrooms today; getting to meet new teachers and students.

Wizard of OZ DVD

In the very near future a copy of the performance of the Wizard of OZ will be available for families to purchase; the DVDs will be \$10 each. Attached to this newsletter there is an order form, please complete the form and return it to the Front Office so the right amount of copies can be made. You will be contacted at a later date when they are available for purchase. Thank you to Joel Atkinson for the work you put in to record the performance for us.



Thank you to those families who have already ordered...

Assembly

Next assembly 9am Wednesday 21st November in the activity room.

Building Renovations

The building site will be blocked off and access restricted to all students. During this time we ask that families take extra care, ensuring students are safely on the school grounds I thank you for your patience while the renovations take place.

Date Savers

Monday 19th to Thursday 22nd Year 7 Transition to High School Friday 30th November SA Museum visit Tuesday 4th December Police Visit Tuesday 11th December – Presentation Night Wednesday 12th December Year 7s visiting High School Thursday 13th December Year 7 Graduation

Uniforms

Reminder – Uniforms and hats are compulsory every day!

As we are a SunSmart School students are required to wear a hat at all times when outside – The policy states NO HAT NO PLAY except when the UV levels are below 3!

Wizard of OZ Order Form	
I would like to order	copies of the Wizard of OZ DVD
Total cost @ \$10 each =	
Name:	Signed:
Families will be contacted as soon as copies are available.	





WADLI News

The Junior Wadli students have been learning about "Bush Tucker."

Last Thursday we went up to the Discovery Garden and found our very own Bush Tucker growing.

We have a Quondong Tree or otherwise known as Wild Peach growing and laden with fruit.

The children picked some of the fruit and tried it. Some liked it, others thought it wasn't very nice!

We also got to have a look at the lovely stone inside the fruit.

Wild Peach tastes yummy in a pie!

Carolyne Foulis





The students enjoying the performance 'MATHY MATT'









Assemblies

Assemblies will be every 2nd Wednesday morning at 9.00

Week 6 - 21st November

Week 8 - 5th December

Dates To Remember - 2018

Mon 19th - Thurs 22nd Nov Tues 11th December Wed 12th December

Thursday 13th December

Year 7 Transition H/S **Presentation Night** Year 7 visit to H/S **Year 7 Graduation**

HATS - All Year Round NO HAT - NO PLAY (Except when UV levels are < 3)



Scholastic Australia **Book Club**



Issue 8 of Scholastic Australia Book Club were sent home last week. This is the last issue for 2018. Please take the time to look at the brochure. With Christmas only weeks away, there are lots of great inexpensive, quality gift ideas. Books always make good stocking fillers. Last Day for Orders is Friday 23rd November 2018.

Unfortunately, no orders can be accepted after this date to enable delivery before the end of term. All purchases benefit our

